
Help us continue to show the love 
of Jesus with the children who are 
enrolled in our Good News Clubs! 

Due to COVID-19, all of our Good 

News Clubs were forced to end 

early for this school year. In an  

effort to continue to show God’s 

love and share the Good News of 

Jesus Christ with these children 

one more time, we will be putting 

together care packages with a 

Gospel tract and an invitation to 

join us online for  

“Good News Encounters”.   

Our goal is to have these to the 

clubbers by May 22nd. 

 

In showing God’s love to the  

clubbers and their families, we 

want to give pre-packaged food 

items. In sharing the Good News 

of Jesus, we will be including  

activity items that point clubbers 

to truths we learned about David 

and Psalm 23, reminding them 

that Jesus is our Good Shepherd. 

These online lessons will be our 

“Good News Encounters”—Spring 

(available to everyone!). 

Would you consider giving  
towards this special project?  

$23 = 5 care packages 

$70 = care packages for  

average-size GNC 

$250 = care packages for  

our largest GNC 

$1,240 = Goal for Phase 1  

(270 Good News Clubbers) 

Mark “Special Project” when 

you return your gift with the  

enclosed response slip or give 

online: gncnc.org/donate 

We have a carefully selected list of 

items to be purchased by our office 

as God provides the funds. 

We anticipate this being an ongoing 

special project throughout summer. 

Good News Club, Inc. of Northumberland County 

If interested in more details, please email Anna Bradigan at  

 director@gncnc.org or call (570) 473-9400. Visit us online at gncnc.org. 


